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Rose Rock provided services for an aerospace 

manufacturer in Stillwater, Oklahoma. Our confined 

space entry crew removed the existing PVC-type liner 

from the floor and walls of concrete underground 

industrial wastewater storage tanks. Once removed, 

our team then properly disposed of the liner. We then 

installed a new 60 Mil NSF White PVC liner in the tanks. 

As our crew is properly trained and certified, we were 

able to ensure that all OSHA regulations for confined 

space regulations were followed throughout this project.
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